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Bishop Ullathorne Catholic School  
Leasowes Avenue  Coventry   CV3  6BH 
Telephone:  024 7641 4515           
Email: admin@bishopullathorne.co.uk 

www.bishopullathorne.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Mr C Billings 
 

 
Monday 17 July 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parent/ carer  
 
GCSE results  
 
GCSE results will be available for collection at 9am on Thursday 24 August 2023 in B Block Hall.  
 
Staff will be available to enroll Year 11 onto their Bishop Ullathorne Sixth Form courses and  
Mrs Bellingham will be available to support students who are looking for alternative provision.  
 
It is advisable for all students who wish to attend our Sixth Form to come into school to collect their 
results. Results will also be emailed to all students after 1pm on Thursday 24 August 2023 to your 
child’s school email address. This email address will be closed on 31 August 2023 and will no 
longer be accessible after this date to students who are not attending our Sixth Form.  
 
If you have purchased a Yearbook, this will also be available to collect on GCSE results day.  
 
We wish you and your family a happy and restful summer.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
Miss Durkan 
Head of Year 10 and 11 


